GOL ).
Llopt's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

ENCLOSURE. 7th July, 1932.

Your ref: AD J .

Dear 8irp,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your
letter of the 6th instant enclosing a copy of a cablegram
received by you from Lloyd's Agents at Cebu relative to the
steamer "HOFUKU MARU", and with regard thereto I have pleasure
in enclosing herewith for your information a translation
of a cablegram in Lloyd's Code which has been sent to those
gentlemen in reply.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yours faithfully,

ro Secretary.
P

The Controller of Agencies,

LLOYD'S, E.C.8.




